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CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME TO MALI LITHIUM LIMITED (ASX:MLL) 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
The company formerly known as Birimian Limited, now called Mali Lithium Limited 
(“the Company” or “Mali Lithium”) (ASX:MLL), is pleased to announce that the 
change of Company Name on the ASX and all associated platforms will take place 
on Monday, 24 June 2019. 
 
The new ASX Listing Code will change to MLL. (ASX:MLL) 
 
Shareholder Approval was granted for the name change to Mali Lithium Limited at 
the Company’s Annual General Meeting held on 27 May 2019. The change of 
Company name process has now been completed and the Australian Securities and 
Investment Commission have recorded the change of Company Name effective 5 
June 2019.  
 
 
The Company’s new website address is www.Malilithium.com  .  

 
 
Chris Evans 
Managing Director 
Birimian Limited 
 
 

 
About Mali Lithium Limited 
 
Mali Lithium Limited, (ASX:MLL) is developing the world class Goulamina Lithium 
Project in Mali, West Africa. The company is currently completing its Definitive 
Feasibility Study and has released the results of its Pre-Feasibility Study (PFS) on 
the project to the ASX on 4 July 2018. In March 2019 the company received its’ 
Environmental Permit approval, and in April submitted its Exploitation Permit 
Application to the Malian Government.  

http://www.malilithium.com/

